
 

 

Newsletter:  02 8 

A Message from Mrs Denham 
Well done to all who took part in the Torrington Cross 

Country event today. Everyone tried their hardest and 

made us all extremely proud. Also a thank you to all the 

parents who came to support the children. 

If you have not already done so please book your parent 

conference as soon as possible.  

Today your child has been given a parent conference 

booklet. Please complete page 2 and return on Monday.  

To raise funds for Remembrance 2018.Poppies and wrist 

bands 50p to £1.00 will be on sale from Monday. 

Personal Sporting Achievements If your child achieves 

any sporting award through out of school clubs. Please 

inform Mr Day on Mondays. So he can celebrate this in         

assembly 

 

Notices 

 

5th November Parent conference week 

15th November Barnstaple School’s Cross Country  

   Competition to be held at Bratton  

   Fleming Sports Club 

28th November Yr 1 Multiskills at PCC 9.30  

30
th

 November Christmas Fayre 2pm 

6th December School choir to sing at Thursday Club   

   Christmas Party 2.00pm 

12th December School Christmas lunch 

13
th

 December PTA School Disco 

14th December Carol service and Nativity St Peter’s  

   Church 2 to 3pm 

17th December  Christmas Extravaganza 3.30pm  

18th December Christmas Extravaganza   

   2pm 

19
th

 December Christmas Extravaganza 6pm 

20th December Last day of term 

Certificates 

 

In our assembly this week certificates were 

awarded to:  

Frank Gridley, Noah Gibson,  Thomas Robins, 

Marsaya Cherrier, Tristan Eve, George Robins 

and Rory Mortimer 

 

Well done to you all we are very proud of 

you.  

Happy Birthday! 
 

 

 

Immi Stevens and Blake Miller 

Notices 

 
Class Caen Please see updates on website. 
 
Class Bray On Monday, please can all      
children bring in their recyclable materials to 
make boats. 
 
Athletics Club will take place on Monday, 
please collect your child from the Sports Club 
at 4.45pm 
 
 
 

PRIDE IN ALL WE DO 

2nd November 2018 

01598 710337 

adminb@gatewayfed.org.uk 

www.bratton-fleming-primary.devon.sch.uk 

Contact Us 

All cheques made payable to Ventrus Ltd 



PRE-SCHOOL 
At Pre-School this week we have been looking at the differences in the weather and how it is more Autum-
nal, collecting leaves and thinking about the animals around. We've also been exploring pumpkins; the dif-
ferent shapes and sizes, playing games with them, scooping out the middles and making pumpkin pies. 
Pre-School is open between 8am and 5pm, Monday to Friday. We accept Early Years Funding where 3/4yr 
olds can access 15 hours of childcare a week.  We also offer the 30-hour free childcare entitlement where 
you can access an additional 15hrs funding a week. We are also an approved setting to accept 2-year-old 
funding for 2yr olds. For further information or to arrange a visit, please contact us on 01598 710019  
 
BABY AND TODDLER GROUP 
Pumpkin painting at a busy toddler group this week. 
We meet in the Village Hall between 9.30am and 11.30am every Wednesday and welcome babies and tod-
dlers from birth to 5 years. Children can enjoy free play, story time, craft activities and sing-along.  For fur-
ther information, please contact Bratton Fleming Pre-School on 01598 710019 
BRATTON FLEMING SPORTS CLUB 
Bar meals available every Friday 5pm-9pm eat in or takeaway, also Happy Hour from 5-7pm! 
 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY: 
Saturday 3rd November - Fireworks Night - The Coconut Crew presents 'The Icky Sticky Show' 4pm-
6pm (children's entertainment) Fireworks at 7pm Food available, tuck shop, glow sticks, raffle 
 
Saturday 17th November - QUIZ NIGHT 7pm prompt, £5 per person includes ploughman's supper, teams 
of 4-6, to book a table please contact Annie 07855878166   
 
Monday 31st December - New Years Eve - Live Band 
 
We have the following sports and facilities available:  Football, Cricket, Pool, Skittles, Tennis, Table Tennis, 
Snooker and a function room available for hire.   We are open Monday-Thursday 5.30pm-
11pm Friday, Saturday and Sunday 5pm-11pm (Friday Happy Hour 5pm-7pm!!)  Open earlier when sport-
ing activities are on.  Membership prices £20 per family (with a max 2 adults any number of under 16s) £10 
per adult, £5 per junior (under 16s)  Membership runs from 1st November each year.  For further infor-
mation pop into the club or call: 01598 710865 or Annie 07855878166.  Also find us on facebook. 
 
THE KABIN: (situated in the Sports Club car park) We hire out this wonderful space for children's birthday 
parties, band practice, village groups, all at very reasonable rates, for hire contact Annie 
on 07855878166  LIKE us on FACEBOOK (The Kabin) 
 
 

Our P.T.A  
 
Congratulations to Leo Baker and Lillie Kemp who were the winners of the art competition. 
The PTA has started Club 59 again! Please play along - this is a great way of fundraising for the school and 

every penny helps towards providing resources for YOUR children. It's easy to play and costs just £1 per 

week, 50p of which goes to PTA funds. Choose a number (one for yourself, one for friends, for family and 

grandparents!) between 1-59 and if your number is drawn as the bonus ball on Saturday's Lotto you win 

half the week's funds. £59 per week if every number is played. You could be £29.50 (half the prize fund) 

richer on Saturday night! Choose as many numbers as you like and keep them for the rest of this term: £10 

per number for the next 10 Saturdays. Please see Jenny Baker (Henry and Leo's mum) or Jo Lailey (Ryan 

Tyler and Callum's mum) in the playground to buy your winning number(s)! YOU'VE GOT TO BE IN IT TO 

WIN IT! 

 

tel:01598%20710019
tel:01598%20710865
tel:07855878166
tel:07855878166


 

 

 
FRIDAY  KLUB - We are open again tonight Friday 2nd November, 6pm-8pm for 7-15yrs, £1 subs, tuck 
shop available we are based at the bottom end of the Sports Club car park.  Open again on the following 
Fridays 16th Nov 30th Nov and 14th Dec 
 
BRATTON FLEMING ART GROUP - We meet again next Thursday 8th November and again on the 
15th 22nd and our last session this year will be on the 29th November when we will then return in Febru-
ary 2019!, so pop along to The Kabin 7.30-9pm £6 a session (no obligation to attend every week) this is 
a self taught session you just turn up and draw. We are a friendly group of mixed ages and abilities, ma-
terials available if you would like to give Life Drawing a go.  Further info contact 
Louise 07758077089email: brattonfleminglifedrawing@gmail.comor join our Facebook (Bratton Fleming 
Life Drawing Group) www.brattonfleminglifedrawing.wordpress.com 

 

 

tel:07758077089
mailto:brattonfleminglifedrawing@gmail.com
http://wordpress.com/

